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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING APPEAL PANEL
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20855

February 19, 1981
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Mr. H. Gene Lockaby N e

3336 Tinkerbell Lane \i?';//

Charlotte, North Carolina 28210

Dear Mr. Lockaby:
Mr. Rosenthal has asked me to acknowladge re-

ceipt of your February 9, 1981 letter to him with

regard to the McGuire nuclear facility. <
Very truly yours, %E{V£ b
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C.

C. Je Bishop
Secretary to the
Appeal Board
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cc: Docketing & Service Branch
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